
World Mental Health Day … 10th October   
We will be joining this important day with a variety of activities 

designed to promote mindfulness and well-being.  

Parents, here’s some ideas for you to try on the day… Can you think of 

3 things that you are thankful for? Have a walk around your local park. 
 

Contributions 
Thank you to all parents who have contributed towards donating £1 for 

cookery. If you have not already donated £1 cooking money, please give 

this to your class teacher.  
 

Junk Modelling  
We still need donations of cardboard packages for children to create 

and build models. Please ensure packages have not previously contained 

nut substances. 
 

Black History Month 2023 
This year's Black History Month is from 1 October-31 October 2023 
We will be celebrating and acknowledging the amazing achievements of 

people from African and Caribbean heritage.  
 

COLLECTING INFORMATION 

Timings for Reception are 8:45 – 3:10.  

Where a person other than a child’s parent is collecting a child from 

school, we need to have their name, phone number and collecting 

password in advance.  
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Please visit us on our website: 

www.yeadinginf.co.uk 

and Instagram account 

https://instagram.com/yeading_infants 

You will find all school information, 

updates, term dates and up & coming events 
 

Class teacher’s email addresses: 

 

Tigger class – tiggerclass1@gmail.com 

Roo class – rooclass2@gmail.com 

Rabbit class – rabbitclass03@gmail.com 

Owl class – owlclass04@gmail.com 

 
 

Question of the week 

        What is your favourite book? 

http://www.yeadinginf.co.uk/
https://instagram.com/yeading_infants
mailto:owlclass04@gmail.com


 

National Poetry Day 

National Poetry Day was very successful. Each Reception class recited 

a poem to the other Reception classes. Children thoroughly enjoyed 

this. 

IMPORTANT NOTICE-       Here is the QR code for Doodle. Please 

scan to start. Thank you! 

 
 

Parents Evening -Parents evening will commence on the week 

beginning 16th October 2023. Please look out for allocated time slots 

outside your child’s classroom.  
 

Breakfast club is available for children to attend from 8 am. Please 

enquire at the school office.  
 

 

Reading 
 

Please make sure reading books and records are in school every day, as 

staff try to listen to children read as much as possible.  

Children should be reading for 10 minutes per day, along with accessing 

‘Bug Club’. 
 
 

Topic 
This term our topic is – All About Me. 
Ask your child to speak about the things they like about school: 

favourite subjects, and Things they may not like about school etc.  

Literacy 

This week we have been discussing our favourite 

character in the story ‘Monkey Puzzle’’. Next week 

we will be describing our favourite character in 

the story. 
Homework – Discuss what happened in the story 

and describe your favourite character.  

Phonics 
This week we have been looking at letter sounds ck, e, u, and r. 

Next week we will be moving onto Hh, Bb, Ff and FFff 

Homework – Continue to encourage your child to write their name 

(independently), starting with a capital letter. Please practise our 

Phase 2 phonic sounds every day. 

Rhyme of the week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths 

This week we have been learning to form our numbers 0-10 and above. 

Next week we will be learning 1 more than a given number. 

Homework – Please continue to practise forming numbers with your 

child at home. We have noticed some children are still forming numbers 

back to front. 

 

Thank you!                                The Reception Team 


